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Pelindo and Port of LA Management Relive
Cooperation
Admin -- 05 September 2022

Jakarta, September 2, 2022 — PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) or Pelindo received a visit from the 

Mayor of Los Angeles, Eric Garcetti and Executive Director of the Port of Los Angeles (LA), Eugene D. 

Seroka, along with the entire staff on Wednesday (31/8). On the same occasion, Pelindo and Port of 

LA discussed the cooperation development plan which had previously been initiated through a 

Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) in 2019.


